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1302 S. Avenida Vega, Tucson, 85710 • (520) 584-7500 • (520) 584-7502 FAX 
 

 
 
 

 
African American Student Services Department 
Science, Technology, Engineering, Math (STEM) Summit 
 

 
December 2, 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
Congratulations!  We thank you for your support and for allowing your student to 
participate in our STEM Summit for Middle School students.  This year students will 
interact with individuals working in engineering, computer programming, computer 
hardware and chemistry.  Plan to register and check your student in at 8:30 a.m. on 
Saturday, December 10th in the Palo Verde HS Cafeteria.  The Summit will start at 9:00 
a.m. and end at 4:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.  Students will also receive continental 
breakfast and lunch.  During lunch, engineers from Raytheon will talk with students 
about STEM careers. 
 
To register your middle school student, please visit www.tusd1.org/aastudies and click 
on the registration link.  You may also register by calling Patricia Guevara at 584-7500 
or email Nikki DeSouza at Nicole.desouza@tusd1.org.   
 
On behalf of our department, The State of Black Arizona STEM Initiative and the 
students we serve, we appreciate your partnership and look forward to seeing you on 
December 10, 2016.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jimmy Hart, Director 
www.tusd1.org/aastudies 
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